
 

 
 

Feb 22, 2016 
 
I would like this opportunity to address the fact that there are many rumors floating 
around Local 1852. For example:  One rumor states that guys that have been working 
with  CLAC for several years will be coming back here when work picks up and being 
sent out from the hall to jobs like the LNG plant. This will not happen, that rumor is a 
total fabrication.  
 
Another rumor is that we are financially unstable. This is another fabrication; our 
finances are in good order. Another rumor is that some of our union contractors are not 
following the contract. This is a rumor and it is another falsehood.   
 
We always have a lot of rumors during an election year and one rumor is that we will be 
taken over by Local 625. This will not happen. When you hear a rumor and you want to 
know if there is any truth to it or not, call the hall and get the truth.  Please stay tuned to 
your website, we will be countering all of these rumors. 
 
Brian Tobin 
 


